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June 30, 2022 
 
 
Dear District Staff, Parents, Students and Community Members: 
 
The Victor Valley Union High School District Board of Trustees has embarked on a search for  
a new superintendent.   
 
An important step in the process of selecting a new superintendent is to create a Superintendent 
Profile identifying the characteristics and skills that our community believes are critical to the success 
of the new superintendent.  The district would like your input in this process and encourages your 
participation by taking a survey and/or attending a community forum.   
 
The survey will take about ten minutes of your time.  You can access the survey at the district website 
(www.vvuhsd.org) or by clicking on this link.   The survey will be available from July 6-14, 2022.    In 
addition to the survey, you are invited to attend an open forum to offer feedback on the attributes 
needed in our district leader.  The forum will be held on July 11, 2022 at 6:30 p.m., in the Victor Valley 
High School Performing Arts Center, 16500 Mojave Drive, Victorville, CA  92395.  Please RSVP your 
attendance at the forum by emailing jrocha@vvuhsd.org or calling 760 955-3201, ext. 10342. 
 
The information gathered from the stakeholder group and from the online survey will guide the Board 
of Trustees in the selection process.  Our most important consideration is securing the strongest 
candidate pool and ultimately the best person to lead our district. 
 
The Board of Trustees looks forward to your support with this very important undertaking.  Please  
feel free to contact Mrs. Jackie Rocha, Assistant to the Superintendent, at jrocha@vvuhsd.org or  
760 955-3201, ext. 10302 if you have any questions or comments regarding the search. 
 
 
Elvin Momon 
Superintendent 
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